
__________________________________________________________ 
From: McPhail, Roxanne <Roxanne.McPhail@york.ca> On Behalf Of Regional Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 12:09 PM 
To: Aguila-Wong, Christine <caguila-wong@markham.ca> 
Cc: Giantsopoulos, Hristina <HGiantsopoulos@markham.ca> 
Subject: Regional Council Decision - Markham Resolution - Information Report on York Region 2021 
Water and Wastewater Master Plan Presentation 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO 
NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender 
and know the content is safe. 

On November 25, 2021 Regional Council received your communication dated November 11, 
2021. 
 
Regards, 
 

Christopher Raynor | Regional Clerk, Regional Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The Regional Municipality of York | 17250 Yonge Street | Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1  
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Our Mission: Working together to serve our thriving communities – today and tomorrow 
 
 
 


